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Admission Notice

Regarding extension of admission date

Pursuant to HP University Notification No. 4-19/2024-HPU(Acad.) dated 23-02-2024, all the
students are hereby informed that the date for Admission for Undergraduate classes has
been extended upto 31" August, 2024. Therefore, the students who couldn’t seek
admission till date are directed to take admission in PSR Govt. College Baijnath (Kangra)
upto 31-08-2024.

All concerned to note for information and necessary action.
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